Warner, Mike D.

Subject: Ashley Strelcheck Kudos - NBWW Annual Meeting

From: Baxa, Jim <Jim.Baxa@northbrook.il.us>

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 7:12 AM

To: Strelcheck, Ashley <AStrelcheck@lakecountyil.gov>
Subject: RE: EXT: NBWW Annual Meeting

Ashley,
You did a great job with the meeting yesterday, extremely difficult with the amount of attendees but | think it went well.

Thank you,

Jim Baxa, cFm

Civil and Special Projects Engineer
jim.baxa@northbrook.il.us

t: 847-664-4119

f: 847-272-3629

Village of Northbrook | 655 Huehl Road | Northbrook, Illinois 60062
www.northbrook.il.us




